
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

This term our topic is Egyptians and we have been working hard in class finding out lots about how the 

Ancient Egyptians lived and the things that they did. In order to support our learning, we have organised a 

visit to the British Museum in London on Monday 16th October 2017. As part of this trip, we will be lucky 

enough to experience exhibitions of genuine Egyptian artefacts. We are very lucky to have the 

opportunity to take the children to see this exhibition as it is the best Ancient Egyptian Exhibition in the 

UK. During the trip we will also be taking part in a spotlight talk about the Ancient Egyptian daily lives. We 

will be travelling by coach and need to leave school promptly at 8.20am. Therefore please ensure your 

child is in school for 8.15am prompt so that we arrive at the museum in plenty of time for our talk. We 

are aiming to leave the museum at 2.15pm and will be returning to school by 4pm (traffic dependent).  

We have also organised an Egyptian Theatre Workshop in school on the 21st November 2017. The 

children will have the chance to carry out role plays and get a better understanding of what life would 

have been like as an Ancient Egyptian. To get the children really thinking about this time period, as part of 

the experience we will be dressing up like Egyptians, so it would be great if the children could dress as an 

Egyptian for the day! 

The full cost of this exciting trip and the other wonderful activities is £17.00 to cover the travel costs, 

entry to the schools area in the museum and a contribution towards the theatre workshop. However, we 

are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15.00 towards this cost. Although this is a voluntary 

contribution we hope you will appreciate that for the trip to go ahead, we do rely on voluntary 

contributions being made for all children and that without them, the visit might have to be cancelled.  

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to me or the school office as soon as possible.   

Thank you for your continuing support. 

Miss Corper and Miss Reed 

 

Year 3 Class Teachers 

Year 3 Trip to The British Museum – Monday 16th October 2017. 

I give permission for…………………………………………….to participate in the class visit to the British Museum 

London on Monday 16th October 2017 

 

        I enclose a voluntary contribution of £15.00 cash/ cheque to cover the cost of the trip, and the in-

school theatre workshop.  

 

My child is entitled to a free school meal and I would like a lunch bag provided for the visit. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………..Parent/ Carer 

Contact number on the day of the trip ………………………………………………………………………………………………… 


